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January 28, 2022
Centerville Parents, Staff, Students and Community,

The Centerville Community School District is experiencing high absenteeism within
our certified and support staff and students due to COVID-19, Influenza, and a
variety of other illnesses.

These circumstances warrant the need for us to close our school buildings Monday,
January 31t and Tuesday, February 1. These two days will have to be made up at
the end of the school year.

The two days of closure will allow staff and students to recover from the large
number of current illnesses as well as provide time for deep cleaning throughout the
school district.

Thank you for your continued support as we work together during these challenging
times.

#RedTogether
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Mission: All students will learn well, become life long learners, and contribute positively to society.




